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 We are very proud that staff are         
finalists for the Great British Care Awards     

Best wishes                         

Gail & Thomas Kelly 

 

 

Margaret House Team are Finalists again!! 

We are absolutely over the moon that staff  

have been shortlisted as finalists for three 

different Awards.   Maddie for the Best     

Activities Assistant, Sue & Emma for Best 

Auxillary Workers Award and Mandie and 

Vishnu for best Care Team.  They will all be 

attending the Awards Ceremony where the 

winners will be announced on Thursday 16 

November in London.   We are keeping 

our fingers crossed for all of them!!! 

Weather washed out our boat trip 

We were very sorry that we had to cancel 
the boat trip that we had planned for the 
River Cam,  However, it would not have 
been much fun in the wind and rain that 
arrived on the day!   

We will be re-
arranging for next 

year as it is a lovely 
day out but only in 

the sunshine!! 

National Cheeseburger Day 

John and the kitchen team went to 
town on 18 Sept—to celebrate this    
important day—they served home-

made burgers with all 
the trimmings and of 

course, the all          
important cheese on 

top—residents         
enjoyed them for a 

special supper!! 
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for the following month : www.margarethouse.co.uk/News & Event’s  

Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home 

Follow us on twitter : @MargarethseH … because we care 

 

It has been wonderful to meet the new     

children  and for new relationships to start 

to develop as they come to read to us 
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We also enjoyed a wonderful creative art session with 

them  for National Art week 
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We also celebrated 3 birthdays, with 3 

different choices of delicious cake!! 
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 We made our own brownies, which everyone 

then enjoyed with a cup of tea in the afternoon 
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And have kept up with our games indoors 

and out as well as our word puzzles 


